
Good afternoon, all 
  
For your information, our teams are on target to have the road reopened for 5pm today. 
However, to allow minor works to be completed, temporary traffic signals will be in place 
during off-peak hours from Monday until Wednesday. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Gemma Allard 
Communications Officer | Highways 
Suffolk County Council 
 


